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From: Stuber, Robyn
To: Schlipf, Robert@Waterboards
Cc: Smith, Davidw@epamail.epa.gov
Subject: U.S. EPA comments - Tentative Order for SF Bay Nutrients Watershed Permit (February 6, 2014)
Date: Thursday, March 06, 2014 10:43:49 AM


Dear Mr. Schlipf,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the February 6, 2014 tentative order for
municipal wastewater discharges of nutrients to San Francisco Bay. Generally, we support the
conditions of the proposed permit, with the following minor revision. While the evaluation of
treatment upgrades conducted under Order section VI.C.2 contains the requirement to identify and
report the “associated nitrogen and phosphorous removal levels”, the evaluation of treatment
optimization and sidestream treatment does not. To resolve our concern over this omission, we ask
that you also include this requirement for the treatment and sidestream evaluations conducted
under Order section VI.C.1. Please call me if you have questions regarding this comment.
 
Sincerely,
Robyn Stuber
 
Robyn Stuber - Physical Scientist
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency - NPDES Permits Office (WTR-5)
75 Hawthorne Street - San Francisco - CA 94105
Phone - 415.972.3524
Email - stuber.robyn@epa.gov
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